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INFORMATION REQUESTED 

 

Sidney RCMP received a report that on September 2, 2013 a male was observed trying to move a newer 

orange and cream coloured scooter off of the beach next to the public dock at Dolphin Road near the 

Swartz Bay BC Ferry terminal. The male asked for help saying that he had brought the scooter by boat 

from Salt Spring Island. The complainant observed a small aluminum boat with a Suzuki motor pulled 

onto the beach. The complainant thought it odd but helped the male. The complainant saw that the boat 

is still on the beach (a week later) and decided to report it to Police. Police attended and observed that 

the boat was an approx. 14 foot Harbercraft, silver and red in colour. The motor is a newer 15 

horsepower Suzuki. No markings or HIN on the boat. Any information please contact Cst. Fletcher at 

(250)656-3931. Sidney RCMP File 2013-4667. 
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